
Dear Parents/Carers, 

With regret, we're writing to inform you that due to the current circumstances, with 6JB 
isolating, these children won't be able to attend the St John's overnight camping trip on 
Thursday 8th July. We are unable to rearrange this at such short notice due to the logistics. 

We are however trying to rearrange the Gulliver's World trip so they don't miss out and we'll 
keep you posted. 

Many thanks 

School Office 


